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APLA Bulletin 

I submitted the Fall, Winter, and Spring bulletin, where I provided insight and photos regarding Holland 

College – specifically the Regis and Joan Duffy Library. I also included information about the PEI Public 

Library Service, such as the Tax Clinic program and Resume Sessions that were available at all the local 

Libraries.   

Interest Groups & Initiatives   

Information Literacy Group 

I am a member of the Information Literacy Group and contribute when I can. I have attend two of Drop-

In Spaces and it is always nice to discuss pertinent topics with colleagues across the Maritimes.  I always 

learn a new strategy for my instruction or how I book instruction sessions! 

Sommers Award  

As PEI VP, I helped choose the recipient of the Sommers Award. After reviewing all of the participants 

details, all of the Province VP’s join together to select a winner. This meeting is set to take place after 

the submission of the report – but I’m looking forward to selecting a deserving applicant.   

VP PEI term    

My term as PEI VP was complete in June 2024, but I stayed in my position until we found a replacement. 

In June, Juanita Rossiter will take over as PEI VP!  I’m thankful for my time within the APLA executive, 

and I know that Juanita will do an excellent job in this position.    

Respectfully submitted,  
Emily MacIsaac 
May 21st, 2025 


